
The Grays Harbor Democrats had our reorganization meeting on December 6th. Since the meeting, a 

new Treasurer has been appointed.  

Mr. Glasgow, the new treasurer and I watched the training video that was recommended by Chip.  

I also went to the bank and requested a copy of every transaction since January 2016. Now keep in mind 

that we change officers every two years, so all the bank statements will be looked over by Mr. Glasgow 

and the reporting should start ASAP. 

Thanks 

Jamie Nichols, Vice Chair 


